
W A R D S  C R E E K  

Warrior Families,
As we begin to prepare for testing, please review the
testing calendar. This will help you prepare accordingly and
assure students are prepared and in attendance on testing
day.
We know our students have worked hard all year and are
ready to show what they KNOW.  As we encourage our
students to continue to work hard and always do their best,
please do not add additional pressure to your kiddos during
this testing season!
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Wards Creek  Chorus 

Mrs. Eaton and
the WCES

Chorus
performed at
the Ice Man

Hockey Game 

FAST Testing Schedule
Writing

Monday, April 8- 5th grade
Tuesday, April 9 - 4th grade

ELA
Monday, April 15 - 2nd grade
Tuesday, April 16 - 1st grade

Thursday, April 18 -kindergarten

Math
Monday, April 22 -2nd grade
Tuesday, April 23 - 1st grade

Thursday, April 25 - kindergarten 

Third, Fourth, and
Fifth grade will

take the ELA and
Math test in May



Wear Purple 
Wednesday, April 17th



Wards Creek  Stem Expo Finalists  

Congratulations for 
a job well done!



Our Annual Wards Creek Artome Show is on Thursday April
25th from 6PM-8PM. The online gallery will be available for
viewing and purchasing from April 17th-April 28th. Please

purchase artworks online before the in-person show for an
easier check out process. You can still purchase at the in-
person show with credit card only. See the flyer for more

details. We can’t wait to see you there!

Artome Show



Deputy Ferris would like to remind everyone of some very important
information regarding school pick up and drop off: 

When instructed, please pull up to the designated area to pick
up your child. To assist in buckling seatbelts at Wards Creek,
you may pull into a parking spot on your way out, but please do
not hold up the car line.  
Do not park in the handicap spots without a handicap tag
Make help us keep our arrival and dismissal safe by using a safe
speed, keeping a safe distance and not using a cell phone while
in car line
Do not drop kids off in the bus loop during arrival time

Deputy Ferris’s Car  Line
Reminders 

Signing In at Wards Creek Elementary
 District Policy Reminder

Proper identification must be presented each
time a person signs in at a school. The only
forms of proper identification are the
following:
Current state issued driver’s license
Current state issued identification card
(issued only by the Department of Motor
Vehicles)



Come Drive with Us


